Play Park Equipment Recommendations

Cllr Ellis, as Chair, has been approached by a resident with the offer to donate a slide, as per the below photo, from the old school playground. It has been removed and is currently in pieces awaiting a future. The trustees of the playpark have discussed the donation and believe that the slide would be suitable to be installed at the playpark if TCC are agreeable to meeting the costs of installation.



At the November meeting, Cllr Williams requested that an agenda item be added to discuss the potential purchase of additional play park equipment which could be something as illustrated below https://wickey.co.uk/climbing-frame-with-slide-and-wobbly-bridge-tideflyer

